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Merry Christmas!!

As we enter this season of  
Christmas time, we have so much 
for which to be thankful - both in 
what Christ did for us 2,000 years 
ago as well as what He has been 
doing in recent days. We are 
thrilled to have a small part in 
God’s great work. This has been a 
very busy season for us, and here 
are just the highlights.

We had our graduation for the 
Christian school the 15th of  
November with approximately 330 
people in attendance. Our special 
friend and guest speaker, Carlos 
Navarrete, came down from 
California to clearly preach the 
Gospel. There were several that 
raised their hand indicating that 
they had just accepted Christ as 
Saviour for the first time. We are 
so thankful for their decisions and 
are trying to follow up on them, 
build relationships with them, and 
see them be faithful in the local 
church.

We then had the privilege to see a 
young couple in discipleship make 
the decision to get married. They 
have been together for some time, 
but didn’t know there was anything 
wrong with it. Now that they are 
learning from the Bible, they have 
a desire to do right.  We had the 
privilege to have their wedding in 
our home and to officiate a 
wedding for the first time. They 
now have an amazing joy.

We have seen several people get 
assurance of  salvation as I have 

been teaching from the Bible that 
God’s gift of  salvation is eternal 
and not something that can be lost. 
What a joy to see the relief  when 
people realize how God cares for 
every detail.

Thank you for your prayers and 
support.  It is making a difference.  
May God richly bless you during 
this season.
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